
Minutes 

Executive Committee 

Beverly-Marblehead Sail and Power Squadron 

January 25, 2023 

 

1.  The meeting was scheduled due to the resignation of the commander, Robere Sant Fournier, 

due to health reasons.  As there is no executive officer, the meeting was called to order by the 

secretary, Lt/C John F. Reed, at 1840.  Those present were Lt/C Reed, Lt/C Riley, Lt/C Duncan and 

Patrick Pearce. 

 

2.  In accordance with the squadron by-laws, the meeting was called for the purpose of electing an 

interim commander before the annual Change of Watch meeting which will take place on April 

21, 2023.  Patrick Pearce was nominated by Lt/C Reed and his nomination was seconded by Lt/C 

Riley.  The vote was unanimous for electing Patrick Pearce as the interim squadron commander.  

John Bedrossian voted in absentia in favor of Patrick. 

 

3. There being no further business, the committee adjourned at 1850. 

 

 

Lt/C John F. Reed, AP 

Squadron Secretary 

 


